
 

 
 
 
 
August 9, 2022 
 
Mayor and Members of the City Council  
 
 
The East Sacramento Community Association (ESCA) supports this sidewalk ordinance. 
Pedestrian safety for all, including the disabled, the elderly, children, and all residents, is as 
important as vehicular safety. There are so many areas where people must walk in the streets 
and it’s simply unsafe. We support the City efforts to find suitable housing for the unhoused, 
and we do not feel this is criminalization of the homeless, any more than prohibiting the 
blockage of streets. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Board of Directors 
East Sacramento Community Association (ESCA)  
(Formerly East Sacramento Improvement Association (ESIA))  
 


